
 

  WSG REMINDERS: WINTER 2023  

  JANUARY    FEBRUARY   MARCH 
Ruppert Landscaping:   

 During regular maintenance in WSG on Wednesday, January 11, Ruppert will also pick 
up Christmas trees.  Please put your tree at the entrance of your Close or in the 
designated area in your Close where you regularly place your paper leaf bags and other 
yard debris.  

Davey Tree:   

The annual WSG tree survey which identified branches or trees that needed to be removed 
over houses, decks, and garages, was conducted on December 14 -16 of 2022.  

Davey Tree will do the actual work of branch and tree removal in mid-January 2023.  As 
usual, it will be noisy due to the use of chain saws and the chipper. 

Thanks to all in the community who have voted on our rental cap amendment to the 
Covenants.  The amendment, as distributed to you, was passed with 84 yes votes, was 
notarized, and is now registered in Chatham County.  The registered amendment can be 
viewed on the WSG website under the Bylaws and Covenants section.  

A new insurance guidance document has been posted on the Weathersfield website. 
Please read the document to determine whether your current coverage is correct.  

Please note:  

There have been several instances in the last months of dogs off-lead in the community.  
Please bear in mind that the Covenants require all dogs to be on leads when outside.  

Beginning in January, WSG dues will increase to $360 per month.   

Daylight Savings Time begins Sunday, March 12. 

          
  For more detailed information, always visit our website: 

weathersfieldsg.org 


